
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  January 25, 2021 
 
New CA Approach to Vaccine Distribution Will Drive Efficiency; 

More Doses Still Needed from Federal Government 
 
“The state’s new approach to COVID-19 vaccination in California represents an important step toward 
getting more shots in arms as quickly and equitably as possible,” said Carmela Coyle, President & CEO of 
the California Hospital Association. “By bringing greater centralization to the administration of millions 
of doses of vaccine, California will be better able to coordinate delivery and administration logistics 
across multiple regions. Success still hinges, however, on getting a greater and more consistent supply 
from the federal government, and this new plan ensures that when those doses begin to flow to 
California, our state will be ready to get them to the people who need them.” 
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